COPY.
Tlood's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

15th September, 1933,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the 2nd Special Survey No.3
which became due at the end of June 1932 on the steamer
"MOERDIJK", which vessel has been laid up at Rotterdam
under the usual undertaking, I have to acquaint you
that in view of the safésfcatory general examination now
held at that port the Oommittee have agreed to this vessel
proceeding to an Italian port with a non-perishable cargo
to be broken up.

In the circumstances I shall be glad if you
will give the case attention and advise me immediately
the work of demolition is commenced. ‘

I may say that according to the Shipping Papers

thas vessel has been sold to S.A. Cantiere di Portovemera

of Spezia.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
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